From: Kyle Olson

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: 2023 Mill And Overlay - Fairview Avenue: Randolph to Edgcumbe
Date: Monday, July 24, 2023 1:05:24 PM

Hi St. Paul City Council,

Please note that I am Kyle Olson property owner of Parcel ID # 16-28-23-42-0012 and I object
to the proposed 2023 Mill and Overlay - Fairview Avenue: Randolph to Edgcumbe project.

Although I believe this should be done, I don't not think that this cost should be levied

onto myself or the other individual home owners upon this stretch of Fairview due to the fact
that this road is a major thoroughfare for all of Highland Park commuters and leads directly to
MN HWY 5 and the airport. Due to the high volume of traffic that this road receives from
people not included in the billing and the poor level of upkeep done by the city over the last
two years [ have lived here (especially last winter when they basically destroyed the road by
plowing) in no way do i believe it is my responsibility to take the brunt of these repair costs. I
feel that my already extremely high property taxes, along with state income tax I pay and the
16 billion dollar surplus the state has should be more than adequate to cover these costs.

Furthermore this is an extremely high cost to expect a homeowner to pay to repair a one of
busiest roads in Highland Park and the surrounding areas of St. Paul. With a family of 4 living
off of one income this bill would cripple me for a long period of time and limit my ability to
pay for my day to day expenses.

Basis my explanation above i once again object to having to pay for any part of the 2023 Mill
And Overlay - Fairview Avenue: Randolph to Edgcumbe.

Sincerely,

Kyle Olson
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